
 

 

Brule River Riders Snowmobile 
Club 
Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI 
September 15, 2016 
 

 

The September 15, 2016 meeting was called to order by Vice President Eric Shaffer at 7:04 pm.  

President Al Makela and Treasurer Matt Hughes were absent. 

Secretary’s Report/Approval of Minutes:   Minutes were read and accepted. 

Correspondence:   7 membership renewals were received by mail 

Treasurers Report:  Presented by Megan Hughes.   

Bills:  none 

Groomer Trails:    

Brushing – no dates selected 

Trail 6 bridge – Eric explained how the $6,000 grant that the club applied for was double counted by the 

County Conservation group.  This means instead of the club owing about $2,000 on the bridge we will 

owe about $8,000.   The County said that if there is money left over from other projects they can 

possibly shuffle some other money to us but they won’t know until the end of the year when everything 

is constructed. 

Trail 27 –  Al Makela has completed most of the bulldozing on this reroute. 

Priem bridge – funding has been approved, waiting for permit 

Bennett Road -  Eric Shaffer met with the township this week.  They stated that all town roads are 

snowmobile routes by ordinance.  The roads were all signed years ago but they have slowly disappeared 

and the town has not replaced them.  They said if we supplied necessary signs that they would put them 

up. 

Trail 4 reroute in Hawthorne – Al Makela working on this with Udeens.  Should be open this winter. 

NTA:  Eric Shaffer submitted ATV route in Parkland 

Tri County Corridor:   no report 



AWSC:  Workshop is October 28-29.   

Zachary Makela attending KAOS meeting. 

Social:  NA 

By-laws:  discuss at next meeting.  Eric Shaffer and Donna Bergstrom working on it. 

Unfinished business: 

 Hats and shirts still available at Shirts unlimited 

New business:   none 

Zachary Makela motion to adjourn, second by Don Meisbauer at 7:18 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


